2012 1°* Annual Al LaJeunesse Softball Tournament

The North Plainfield Fire Department and The North Plainfield Police Department are
organizing a softball tournament.

This is a tournament that is being held to raise funds for Al and his family who are
battling cancer and bills from treatment.

As of now we have 2 teams playing, it is my hope that we can get local towns to
participate, and help raise needed funds for Al.

We, The North Plainfield Fire Department, have challenged The North Plainfield Police
Department to the first softball game. It is being called

BATTLE OF THE BADGES
Cops vs. Firemen
The Finest vs. The Bravest
Playing softball for our friend Al.
Tournament starts Saturday, June 30th 11am
Krausche Field, High School, North Plainfield, N.J. 07060
Donation $10.00

I am asking the fire departments and police departments of Green Brook, Watchung,
Berkley Heights and Plainfield to muster teams together, challenging each other to a
friendly game of softball. While doing something great in the mean time.

The entrance fee is that each team sells at least 10 books of tickets. 10 tickets per book

To enter and get your tickets call Joe @973-647-2110



